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Vision Care at ASCRS 2022

At this year's annual ASCRS (American Society of Cataract and Refractive Surgery) Meeting

held in Washington D.C., Dr. Lisa Park represented Vision Care at the ASCRS International

Foundation Committee meeting along with other panelists from ORBIS, Himalayan Cataract

Project (HCP), Moran Eye Center, and the Aravind Eye Hospital, where she reported on the

success of the 2021-2022 Phacoemulsification Training Course (PTC) in Ethiopia, the Ethiopian

doctors we have trained to date, and the recent PTC launch in Tanzania.  

Vision Care USA also hosted our annual Appreciation Dinner, where doctors and other

representatives of various blindness relief organizations including HCP, SEE International,

http://visioncareusa.org


Aravind Eye Hospital, and ACE Global came together to celebrate global eye health and to

discuss potential collaborative efforts in the future. 

Thank you to our guests for a memorable evening!
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